
Our staff will not be shaking 
hands and will be keeping a 

safe distance from customers. 
Please do not be offended!

We ask if you are feeling ill, 
please visit us another time or 

give us a call for requests.

We are frequently sanitizing 
door handles, washrooms and 

countertops.

We thank you in advance 
for assisting us in keeping 

everyone safe.

ATTENTION
CUSTOMERS

We care and are taking extra 
precautions in relation to

COVID-19


